
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, 7 September 2021 
 

Notice to Shippers 
 

Detention Tariff Update NZ to PNG Trade 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
After a recent review of our detention policy, Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise our New  Zealand 
customers of the revision to Export Reefer Free Days effective 1st November 2021 for NZ to PNG 
trade. 
 
These changes will impact the amount of time you are allowed to hold containers (“free days”) and the per day charges 
applicable if the time allowed is exceeded. 
 
There is currently a global shortage of containers and in order to ensure the line has containers available to meet your 
own and other customer’s demands, we require the prompt return of containers within the free time days allowed. 
 
 

EXPORTS 

          

    GP / HC REEFER OTHER 

initial Free Days: 7 3 3 

Container Size: 20 40 20 40 20 40 

Next 7 Days NZD 72 143 143 287 215 430 

Thereafter NZD 143 287 287 574 430 861 
 
FREE DAYS: are calculated on calendar days basis. 
 
Free days will start when the container is picked up from the depot location and sent to the shipper. The calculation 
of days will stop when the container is received full at the terminal.  
 
These changes will come into effect from 1st November 2021 in all locations. Please note that from 1st November 
2021 the charge will apply to both new and existing shipments.  
 
Should you have any questions or queries on these changes, please contact your local PFL representative. 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact our customer services team. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line 
www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

